COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

April 6, 2015

Frank Gutierrez
The Gallegos Corporation

P.0. Box 821 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Vail, CO 81658 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Conger Harvest Area, Permit No. M-1998-022, Technical Revision (TR-2 ) Approval

Dear Mr. Gutierrez:

On April 13, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the Technical
Revision request (TR-2) addressing the following:

Relocate access to permit area through Robert Raymond property

The terms of TR-2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1998-022.
All other conditions and requirements of the permit remain in full force and effect.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office.

ivironmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3rd, Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516

Cc: Bill Balaz, Tetra Tech
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